
 

 

  
  

  

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and  

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 14 October 2021  
  

  

  

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  

Sir Steve House – Deputy Commissioner 

 

Supported by:   

Diana Luchford – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC 

Roisha Hughes – Director of Strategy and Governance, MPS 

 

 

 

 

1. Rebuilding Trust Action Plan / External Review 

The Deputy Mayor was updated on the MPS’s action plan for rebuilding the public’s 

trust in the MPS following the murder of Sarah Everard.  

 

 

2. Inquest into Victims of Stephen Port 

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on the inquest that was being held for 

the victims of Stephen Port. 

 

 

3. Autumn Nights Campaign 

There was a discussion of the MPS’s plans for its ‘Autumn Nights’ campaign and its 

focus on the safety of women and girls. 

 

 

4. Police and Crime Plan Update 

The Deputy Mayor provided a further update on the development of the Police and 

Crime Plan.  

 

 

5. Operational Update 

 The Commissioner provided an update on operational matters.  
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